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Judykopulos@aol.com
Friday, March 5, 2010 1:45 PM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Proposed Forex Leverage Changes

To whom it may concern:

I would like to make it known that I am opposed to the proposed leverage changes in the Forex markets.
These changes will essentially lock out small investors--that includes me. There is certainly no good to come
from such a change. Please inform me of any changes and the reasons for them.

Sincerely,

Judy Kopulos

Fountain Hills, AZ
judykopulos@aol.com


